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6t July 2016

Dear Parents/Carers
FS2)D Transition

I am writing to let you know of a change to FS2]D's transition. As you know the children had
their first visit to Year 1 last week, and there are two more visits planned before the end of the
year. Unfortunately the children's new teacher, Miss Louisa Hall, is unable to attend these
transition days. Miss Hall is currently on maternity leave and this does not end until 22nd July.

Our priority is to make sure the children have a positive transition. I know from their feedback,
and yours, that they loved their first visit and are excited to go back to Year 1.

The children have already met their new teaching assistants, Mrs Whittick and Mr Hearnshaw.
Mrs Whittick will be with the children this Thursday and both members of staff will be with the
children on Wednesday 13t July. As per previous information, parents and carers are welcome
to attend transition on Wednesday 13th July from 2:30pm.

Mrs Dumville (nee Wilson) will also be at the final transition afternoon. Mrs Dumville was with
the children last week and I know that she wowed them all with her guitar playing skills! To
help support the children with their transition in September Mrs Dumville will be based in Miss
Hall's class for the first few weeks so that there are a few familiar faces for the children.

Thank you for your continued support with transition. It's lovely to see all the children so
enthusiastic and excited about their next step at Oswald Road.

Kind regards,
Jen Dyson

Year 1/2 Phase Leader
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